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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft 

I want the design standards recommended by SMILE added to DOZA so there is better building
design in Sellwood-Moreland. These standards are one the aspects that makes Sellwood-Moreland
beautiful and special. Thank you!
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